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 Mr M.Curties OBJ2015/3683/P 17/09/2015  18:49:57 The air conditioning unit in question appears to be already installed. within this area there are already a 

number of similar units installed. all of which have no covers or any attenuation. there are residential 

building above and on two sides. these units when in use are very loud and already cause discomfort. 

there have been times when 1 of the companies (Purple) left their condesors running over the weekend 

which ran 24 hour and caused a lot of discomfort. we complained and they did correct this. however the 

existing units and the new unit are all un-sightly and are installed with no regard to residents. we would 

prefer if all of these units are housed together and are treated accousticly. although we  are against these 

units being installed at all.
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